
 

 

                                          

 

 

Important Notice for IIBF BC/BF Training Program Candidates 

 

NIESBUD has not authorized any individual, organization, or CSC centre for registration or facilitating 

early conduct of examination.  

It has come to our notice that some individuals, organizations, and CSC centres are falsely claiming to 

be authorized by NIESBUD to assist candidates for registration and examination for the BC/BF training 

program.  

 Candidates are strictly advised to register only through the official NIESBUD website 

(https://niesbud.nic.in ). 

NIESBUD will not be responsible for any issues arising from registrations made through unauthorized 

channels. 

For any queries or assistance, please contact us on the helpline numbers/ email provided on our 

website (https://niesbud.nic.in ). 
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